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Student News 
Aleigha Wadlow and Gabrielle Koester have qualified to compete in the VEX Robotics World Championship to be 
held in Dallas, Texas.   

Ashleigh Foxworth participated in the Southeast Missouri State University Honors Band.   By the way, Ashleigh 
Foxworth spells her name “Ashleigh Foxworth”. 

Emily Pearson was accepted to Rockhurst and University of Texas, San Antonio.      

Elizabeth Dreste was accepted to MIZZOU and SEMO.  

Gabrielle Koester was awarded student of the month at Unitec.      

Allison Edgy placed 2nd in public speaking and Keeley Walker placed 1st in graphic design at FBLA districts.  

Tyler Vandergriff is going to state competition for vocal ensemble. 

Gabriela Delapaz is going to state competition for flute solo. 

Lillian Sutherland, Laci Talllo, and Madison Laws were in the finals for speech competition. 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

Summer Information 

Theme:  “TAP Into Your Power:  Talent, Action, Passion” 

 Make sure to fly, run, swing, swim, or teleport yourself to the May 

Saturday Program to sign up for your “team” (mentor group).  Be 

part of the Justice League, Marvel Avengers, or Marvel X Men. 

 Assemble yourselves for Summer Registration on May 26.  This is 

mandatory for all students attending the summer program.   

 All superheroes must complete their summer paperwork!  A link 

was emailed to you recently.   

 Fun Friday field trips ahead! 

 The summer trip to Branson is 

planned with fun and educational 

activities for all heroes!  The dates 

are July 13—July 15.  You won’t 

want to miss it! 



 

Rebecca Neighbors, Director, UBI & UBII 
 e-mail: rneighbo@MineralArea.edu 

Connie Hester, Academic Advisor., UBII 
 e-mail: chester@MineralArea.edu 

Michelle Dane, Academic Advisor, UBI 
 e-mail: mdane@MineralArea.edu 

Michelle Otte, Academic Advisor, UBII 
 e-mail:  motte@MineralArea.edu 

Dane Korenak, Academic Advisor, UBI  
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The mission of Upward Bound at Mineral Area College is to serve eligible high 

school students by providing academic enrichment, cultural experiences, and a 

support network to ensure their success in attaining a four year college degree. 

       The Mineral Area College Upward Bound I program is a TRIO program funded with a 
five-year, $1,495,566 grant from the U.S. Department of Education. This represents 100% 
of the program cost. Mineral Area College provides 25% of indirect costs to support the 
program. 
       The Mineral Area College Upward Bound II program is a TRIO program funded with a 
five-year, $1,298,771 grant from the U.S. Department of Education. This represents 100% 
of the program cost. Mineral Area College provides a portion of indirect costs to support 
the program. 
       Upward Bound is one of five programs established by Congress to help low-income, 
first-generation students enter college and graduate. These programs are referred to as 
the TRIO programs. 
       For more information on Upward Bound I or II or for information on how to apply, 
contact the Upward Bound office located at Mineral Area College, (573) 518-2156. Office 
hours are 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
       Mineral Area College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
gender, disability, age, religion, creed, or marital or parental status. For more 
information, call the Title VI, Title IX, Section 504 or U.S. Department of Education, Office 
of Civil Rights. 
       If you have special needs as addressed by the Americans with Disabilities Act and 
need this publication in an alternative format, notify us at (573) 431-4593. Reasonable 
efforts will be made to accommodate your special needs. 

P.O. Box 1000 

Park Hills, Mo 63601-1000 

573.518.2156 

Fax: 573.518.2168 

www.MineralArea.edu/UpwardBound 

 

 

 

 

 


